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 JULY BIRTHDAYS :   Ron Ash, Carolyn Bohl, Jeanette Daff, 
 Jo Dahl, Amy Duncan, Diedre Graham, Olive Hawkins, 
 Gwenda Wood 
 

 ANNIVERSARIES :   

 

Chermside Branch - PO Box 2073; Chermside Qld. 4032  

Web Page:- nationalseniors.com.au/get-involved/branches/Chermside 

 

NEWSLETTER  -  21ST JULY, 2022 

 

Good Morning Members 

 

It is Saturday morning and I am sitting in the beautiful sun writing this small message.  

What a beautiful day.  Although I have NOT had Covid, I am not infectious, it is more 

like a bad dose of the flu – even lost my voice.  I think I am on the improve, but do not 

want to pass it to any of our NSA friends, so will probably not be at the meeting.  Please 

take the Annual Meeting nominations seriously.  If you are available for any position 

please consider asking someone about what the job entails.  I hope you all enjoy Roy 

Gibson.  I really enjoy his articles every week.  Stay safe and healthy. 

 

Jenny Tidey 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There were  35 members present and 1 New member, David Evans and 1 Visitor 

Heather Williams from South Australia at our Social Meeting in June, with 23 apologies 

from members.   We were entertained by Lachlan Wallace (what a voice). 

  

*** ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING – 18TH AUGUST, 2022**** 

:All of the positions for committee members become vacant.  If you would like 
help run the Club, we would be grateful if you would nominate for a position, 
please think about it, as a Social Club, we cannot run properly without 
members volunteering for these positions.  Some of our members have been 
doing these jobs for several years, and a couple would like to step down.  
There will be a lot of help taking over any of the positions, and we would 
appreciate any new ideas about running the club and attracting new members 
to the club.  We would like to acknowledge and thank Joan Golightly for 
handling the Guest Speaker Co-ordinator roll for the last 12 years. 
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Social Meetings, Morning Teas and Lunches organised until the end of 
September 2022 
 

 

July 21st Social Meeting & Morning Tea $10 
9.00am for 10am Our Speaker today will be Rory Gibson Writer of Sunday Mail 

column “You’ve got male” will be our guest speaker 
 
 
July 28th BUS TRIP - Christmas in July.  Morning tea in the Mundoulin  
8.30 am Departure area on the way to the Canungra Hotel for a 2 course 

Christmas dinner.  Might get an opportunity to explore the 
Canungra timber tunnel 

 Members   $70.00 Non Members   $75.00 
 

 

August 11th  LUNCH - Aspley Hotel, Gympie Road, Aspley 
11.30 am 
 
 
August 18th  Social Meeting & Morning Tea $10 
9.00am for 10 am Annual General Meeting, and our Guest Speaker will be Chris 

Grice from the Head Office of National Seniors  
 
 
August 25th  Morning Tea at Hummingbird House 
Doors Open 9.00 am Pre-paid tickets to be distributed at our August meeting 
Morning Tea 10.00 am Raffle tickets will be available at the door 

before morning tea is served 
 
 
September 8th LUNCH – Aspley Leagues Club, Kirby Road,  
11.30 am 
 
 
September 15th Social Meeting & Morning Tea 10 
9.00 am for 10 am Our Speaker today will be Clare Blake, Community Relations 

Officer from QIMR Berghofer Medical Research Institute. 
 
September 22nd Bus Trip to Carnival of Flowers Toowoomba,  Cost and 
8.30 am departure details to be advised 
 
 
September 29th LUNCH – Club Pine Rivers, Sparkes Road, Lawnton  
11.30 am  
 
Please put you name in the exercise book at the Social Meeting or phone Barbara 
on 0413 494 693 before the date of the Lunch 
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REMINDERS 
 
To prove authority to be served at lunch you MUST wear your NSA name badge on 
outings including lunches. If you need to purchase a badge - please see John 
Davenport (treasurer) at the social meetings 
 
When paying for an event which has been booked, please do one of the following: 
Correct money to be placed in an envelope with the following : 
  
 Name - name of the event and date – amount enclosed  
Or  
Bank Transfer - please Use the following Bank Account with your name in the details 
section of the transfer. 
 

Account Name :  National Seniors Chermside 
BSB No : 084150     Account  Number :   047984369  

 
If you change your contact details, please let Margaret Brandt (Secretary) know as 
soon as possible on 3353 3644, or e-mail mab25@bigpond.com  so records can be 
amended. 

As soon as you are aware of any club member who is unwell, please let our Welfare 
Officer June Kerrigan on 0411 056 440 know immediately so that contact can be 
made with them 
 
TWELVE COMMANDMENTS FOR SENIORS 
 #1 – Talk to yourself. There are times you need expert advice 
 #2 - “In Style” are the clothes that still fit. 
 #3 – You don’t need anger management. You need people to stop pissing you off. 
 #4 – Your people skills are just fine.  It’s your tolerance for idiots that need work. 
 #5 – The biggest lie you tell yourself is “I don’t need to write that down. I’ll remember 
it. 
 #6 – “on time” is when you get there 
 #7 - Even duct tape can’t fix stupid, but it sure does muffle the sound 
 #8 – It would be wonderful if we could put ourselves in the dryer for ten minutes, 
then 
          come out wrinkle-free and three sizes smaller 
 #9 – Lately, you’ve noticed people your age are so much older than you 
#10 – Growing old should have taken longer 
#11 – Aging has slowed you down, but it hasn’t shut you up 
#12 – You still haven’t learned to act your age and hope you never will 
 
And one more: 
“One for  the road” means peeing before you leave the house 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:mab25@bigpond.com
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PLEASE NOTE THE UPCOMING DATES: 
 
13th October  B.B.Q Lunch  - to be advised 
 
8th December Christmas Luncheon -   
             Kedron Wavell Services Club  - Cost to be advised 
 
 
BUS TRIP   Christmas in July.  This will be a lovely bus trip to Canungra, with a stop 
along the way for morning tea, then back on the bus to the Canungra Hotel for Lunch 
of a two course meal with a Christmas theme.  Should be time for a walk around 
Canungra then time permitting call into see an old a timber tunnel. 
 
BUS TRIP – September.  Travel to Toowoomba to see some of the top displays and 
competition gardens.  More information and costs in next months newsletter 

   Jenny & Keith enjoying Lunch at The Sands Sandgate 

 
LORD MAYOR’S Free Concerts at the Brisbane City Hall for June 
 
Full list of the concerts are available phone Council on  3403 8888 or more information on the Web Page  
‘Brisbane.qld.gov.au/whats-on-in-brisbane’ then search for Lord Mayor’s City Hall Concerts.  Concerts are every 
Tuesday. 
 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS: 

 
President: Jenny Tidey OAM Phone:- 3491 9138 Mobile:  0409 108 358 
   E-mail: jennytidey@bigpond.com 
 
Secretary:- Margaret Brandt Phone:-3353 3644 
   E-mail:  mab25@bigpond.com 
 
Treasurer:- John Davenport Phone:- 3266 3452 Mobile:- 0403 345 625 
   Email : jmdaven@netspace.net.au 
 
Membership: Jeanette Daff  Phone:-3264 5890 Mobile:   0423 579 621 
   E-mail: jeanettedaff37@gmail.com 
 
Guest Speaker Joan Golightly Phone:- 3204 8558  Mobile:-0438 052070 
Co-Ordinator   Email: kelandjoan@bigpond.com 
 
Activities/ Barbara Coleman Phone:- 3881 2216 Mobile: 0413 494 693 
Asst Secretary   E-mail:   gazzabarb@bigpond.com 
 
Tours:- John Canterbury  Phone:-3356 7405 Mobile: 0411 046 179 
   E-mail: jncgrange@optusnet.com.au 
 

Welfare Officer:- June Kerrigan Phone:- 0411 056 440 
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